
As a small business owner (Landlord), I appreciate the need to provide assistance to those most affected 
by Covid in needing to stay in their units.  While this measure makes some attempts here, there are many 
problems with it in filling the needs of all affected.   
 
Transferring all the problems to landlords as this does, moves the problem, it doesn't solve it.  Adding 
LC881 more adequately compensates all parties. 
 
 
 
 
Soren Knudsen 

 


